
2035 POLICE-SCHOOL LIAISON OFFICERS

For the positions of Police-School Officers, when mutually agreed upon by the School
District and the City of Duluth, the candidates shall be selected by the Chief of Police,
recommended by the Superintendent of Schools, and approved by the School Board. The
principal of the school affected will consult with the Superintendent relative to the
recommendation being made. It must be understood by all parties involved in the selection
process of Police School Liaison Officers that the office must have a particular interest in
children and an aptitude for working with them.

Adopted: 06-09-1970 ISD 709
Revised: 06-20-1995 ISD 709

2035 - 1 of 1

Duluth Public Schools ISD 709 | 215 N First Avenue East | Duluth, MN 55802 | (218) 336-8752


